From: Robin Crotty

To: Robin Crotty
Subject: FW: 4th street feedback
Date: Friday, August 14, 2020 10:49:06 AM

From: Katherine O'Malley

Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2020 3:50 PM

To: Participate <participate@ketchumidaho.org>
Subject: 4th street feedback

PLEASE RE OPEN OUR STREET AGAIN!

it has become a nightmare trying to navigate around what is now one ginormous city block in order to park at
atkinsons. it is also somewhat of a safety hazard with people and bicycles flying every which way through that
intersection, oblivious to the cars that still need to push through. i also empathize with the business owners and
completely understand their legitimate frustrations. i cannot attend the sept 2nd meeting (for free ice cream) but this
is my free advice. only thing i have ever commented on 15 years living this valley.

thank you for listening!
katherine
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